Colorado Presbyterian Pilgrimage (CPP) FAQ

What is a Pilgrimage Weekend?
Pilgrimage is an experience designed to open your heart and mind to the transforming power of the Holy Spirit.

· It is a “Short Course in Living the Christian Life.”
· It is a method of studying and focusing on living a Christian life in every part of our lives.
· Pilgrimage focuses on the grace of God as experienced through prayer, study, worship, and community within the Body of Christ.
· Pilgrimage is a place where you come to know yourself better, your Christian brothers and sisters better, and your Lord Jesus Christ better.

[bookmark: _GoBack]At Pilgrimage you will have an opportunity to listen and learn, to relax free from the distractions of the world and to reflect on your own faith and relationship with God. Pilgrimage is designed to energize, strengthen, inform, and enlighten your faith by providing opportunities to experience God in a loving community in order to more effectively live out your faith and express love to others in your personal spheres of influence: your home, work, church, social environments, community, and the world.

Thus it is a weekend for Living, Loving, and Mattering for Christ.

How does Pilgrimage work?
Over the course of the weekend we will join in many different activities. Each of these activities is like an ingredient in a recipe or a step in building a house. Just as building a house must start with a blueprint, every part of this weekend has been carefully planned and has a purpose. And just as combining the ingredients of a recipe in the right proportion and order produces a delicious meal, so also do Pilgrimage activities blend together, each ingredient for a specific purpose, to create something even greater, something designed by the Father Himself. So please don’t miss out on what God has for you this weekend.  You never know at what moment God’s Spirit will touch your life in a profound way.

When and where is the next Pilgrimage?
CPP 28 (it is the 28th time we have had a Pilgrimage weekend in Colorado!) is Thursday – Sunday, September 15th – 18th, 2016.  It is held at Highlands Presbyterian Camp in Allenspark, CO (right outside of Estes).

How can I go to a Pilgrimage weekend?
Please see Pastor Paula, Susan Ellis, or Jerry Teitsma to find out more about Pilgrimage and receive a registration form. We have limited scholarships available, so register early for financial assistance. There are also informational brochures available on the “Intentional Faith Development” bulletin board in FH.

